LIBRARY BLDG,NINTH AND LOCUST STREETS
HEROLD C. HUNT, SUPERINTENDENT"

May 23, 1944

Dear Captain Taylor:

In the local press I have read that you are
the reciplent of the Distinguished Flying Cross for
"extraordinary achievement in accomplishing fifty
combat missions over enemy Furope." As one who back
home is attempting to carry on during your absence
and that of others who are fighting for our country
at this time, I want this expression of appreciation
to be added along with others that you are doubtless
receiving to tell you of our pride in you and your
heroism and of our continued faith in you and in the
cause which means s¢ much to all of use.

Sincerely yours

superintendent of Schools

Ceptain Lester G. Taylor, 0=25618
369th Fighter Sqdn., 359th Fighter Grp.
4.P.C. 637, ¢/o Postmaster .
New York City



